
11th Street Corridor —  
Street Improvements

PROJECT SUMMARY
The Lincoln on the Move quarter-cent sales tax 
program is investing in street improvements 
to 11th Street from South to “K” streets. These 
improvements include a mill and overlay of the 
existing surface and base repairs where required. 

Additional work with other funding sources 
includes upgrades to the existing curb ramps 
to comply with federal and local standards and 
additional priority sidewalk repairs.

PROJECT FUNDING
The total project estimated cost is $1.5 million and 
will be funded using Lincoln on the Move quarter-
cent sales tax funds and Street Improvement 
Vehicle Tax – Residential Rehab fund. 

Lincoln on the Move funding is supporting 
additional street improvement projects like this 
across the community.

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE
Construction will begin in spring 2024 and will be 
completed in winter 2024.

PROJECT CONTACTS
Gaylon Masek, Construction Manager 
City of Lincoln, LTU Project Delivery

gmasek@lincoln.ne.gov | 402-416-7484

Marc Rosso, Construction Administration 
City of Lincoln, LTU Project Delivery

mrosso@lincoln.ne.gov | 531-207-3244

PROJECT WEBSITE
Visit lincoln.ne.gov/projects
(search: 11th Street Corridor) 

Abra la cámara en su teléfono, escanee el código QR, 
y seleccione el lenguaje en la esquina derecha de la 
página web. 

Total Project  
Estimate:  
$1.748M

 Lincoln on the Move      

 Vehicle Tax

$1.5M

$0.2M

NSouth St

K St

A St

S 10
th

 St S 17th
 St

S 11th
 St

ACCESS DURING CONSTRUCTION
Construction will be completed in phased 
segments beginning at the south end of the 
project and moving north. The majority of 
construction will be completed with local traffic 
maintained. Short-term full closure to through 
traffic will be required during certain construction 
operations such as mill and overlay and concrete 
base repairs. Access to individual properties will 
be maintained. 

The traveling public is encouraged to use the 
WAZE app for assistance.


